
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 11:55 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 2022-Jun-8 Member Motion - Councillor Beros - Regional and Local Councillor 
Perrelli's Enviro Day Event Exemption from the Events Policy 
 
 
To the City Clerk and Council Members, 
 
This email is regarding the Member Motion - Councillor Beros - Regional and Local 
Councillor Perrelli's Enviro Day Event Exemption from the Events Policy 
 
My understanding then and now is that the blue and green bin replacements were 
offered for free to the residents by the Councillor AND at no cost whatsoever to the 
city.   
 
Therefore regardless of all the arguments presented, at the end of the day, the city 
must not bear the cost for any of the replacement bins given out in the Councillor's 
event or any costs related to the event.  
 
It is my hope and expectation that the motion will be voted down. 
 
Thank you, 
RH resident 
 
 


